
How Board members should behave 

 

Board members should: 
 

 

 
Follow the rules written in UCI’s 
Memorandum and Articles of 
Association. 
 
Memorandum and Articles of 
Association are the rules that say 
how UCI should run. 

 

 

 
 
Do what is best for UCI. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Go to Board meetings. 



 

 
 
 
Read the information they are given 
before Board meetings. 

 

 

 
 
Know what activities UCI are doing. 

 

 

 
 
 
Join in when people are talking in 
Board meetings. 

 

 

 
 
Join in when you are asked to vote, 
 
Vote is when you put your hand up 
in a meeting to show that you agree 
with something. 



 

 
 
 
Treat other people in a kind and fair 
way. 

  



Board members should not: 
 

 

 
 
 
Break the law 

 

 

 
 
Tell other people private things 
about UCI staff or volunteers. 

 

 

 
 
 
Make money from UCI (unless they 
have been told it is ok to do that). 

 

 

 
 
Be rude to staff, volunteers or other 
Board members. 

 


